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Dear Parents 
Reading Shared Lesson 

 
We would like to invite you to experience a Reading shared lesson.  It will take place on Tuesday 
14th October between 14.00 – 15.00. 
 
This term, the children have been working hard to improve their reading skills, especially 
comprehension. For our shared lesson, the children will be sharing their love for reading with you 
through a range of different activities. They will also be able to talk about the ‘VIPERS’ and how 
they are used at Queensway School!  We can’t wait to share this experience with you! 
 
We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning 
and achievements in school. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking 
photographs of the shared lesson and uploading onto Google classroom so you will all be able to 
see the exciting things we do. 
 
Please come straight to the year 4 class where we will have a signing in sheet. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Lawrence 
Year Four Teacher 
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